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CCE PTO Meeting Notes 
Tuesday, May 14, 2024 

 6:00-6:30pm  
 
 
 
 

I. Welcome/Introductions 
Kirsten Sola, Amy Haines, Lisa White, Sydne Ellund, Sara Wells, Kate Kelley, Megan 
Blakley, Holly Lehr, Kim Carlson, Emily Guggino 
 

II. Financial Update  
● $7,000 will go back to the classroom this year 
● Deposits: 

i. $3,000 from King Soopers 

ii. $88 from Milk Caps  
iii. $250 from Tiger Den 

 

 
III. Feedback on Recent Events 

● Restaurant Night – Tiger Den Tea House (April 10th from 4-8pm)  
i. $250 back 
ii. Well attended - we filled up the space! 

● Restaurant Night – Tokyo Joe’s (May 9th) 
i. Waiting to hear back on how much we made 

 
IV. PTO Board Election Results 

● President – Liz Wyknenko 
● Vice President – Emily Guggino 
● Secretary – Kim Carlson 
● Treasurer – Sydne Enlund 
● VP of Communications – Sara Welles 
 

V. Upcoming Events   
● CCE Family Skate Night @ Skate City Weds March 22, 6-8pm 

i. $7 admission and $4 skate rental 
ii. CCE PTO will earn a % back 

 
VI. Principal Rahne Report 

● Ordered $19,655 worth of chairs for grades 2,3,4,5,6 for next year. 
● New mobile will hold a conference room. 
● TLCC Survey had a 97% response rate. This survey goes to staff members. 

i. Positive results! 
ii. Lowest score was time available for teachers to plan 
iii. Higher score on community involvement in PTO 

● A group of seniors came and talked to the 6th graders. They gave some advice as the 
6th graders move on to middleschool: 

i. Don’t procrastinate 
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ii. Don’t be too rough on yourself  
iii. Don’t grow up too fast 

● iReady reading progress was awesome!!!  
i. 130% made their growth. 

 
VII. Plans for 2024-2025 School Year  

● Carnival – August 17th  
● New-dle Night date ? 
●  

VIII. Edukit  
● We have posters and flyers 
● Kim will touch base with Hayley, Kirsten, Amy to schedule delivery and unloading. 
● Week before school starts?  
● Need help unloading and handing out the edukits to families. 
● Marketing/Communications -  

i. Teacher emails 
ii. Website 
iii. Newsletter 
iv. PTO Newsletter 
v. Cubbies 

● Small monetary donation and a % back. 
 

IX. New Website 
● District provided website coming soon! 

 

X. Open Discussion 
● We will greatly miss Lisa White and Amy Haines who are “graduating” from PTO. Thank 

you so much for all your hard work and amazing dedication to CCE and the PTO. 
 

XI. Adjournment  


